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May 27, 2021

Mr. Heath Bowen
Dunbar Construction
1075 Southport Rd
Spartanburg, SC029306

Re: Carver Middle School Site Upgrades
Spartanburg School District Seven

Dear Heath,

Spartanburg School District Seven has decided to accept your proposal in the amount of $986,198.00
for the above referenced project. Please sign the attached contract and send it back to us. Please mail
and email copies of your bonds and insurance to our office, and we will forward them to the owner. The

date for Substantial Completion is August 1,2021. This letter shall serve as your “Notice to Proceed”
for the project.

If you need anything further, please let me know.
Regards,
Donald L. Love Jr., AIA
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